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6th March 2024

Final Ofsted Inspection Report - Inspection 6th and 7th February 2024

Dear Parents/carers

We have now received the final report from Ofsted following our inspection on 6th and 7th

February 2024. The report should be published on the OFSTED website from Thursday 14th March

but we are excited to be able to share it with you now. Our previous inspection in March 2018 was

a graded inspection and we were judged with an overall effectiveness of good. We are delighted to

say that this most recent ungraded inspection report states that the school continues to be a good

school.

Some of the highlights from the inspection report:

‘Pupils at Millfield love their school. They say it is like a family. Pupils are polite and courteous.’

‘Pupils learn to build on their strengths and persist in overcoming challenges.’

‘Pupils enjoy an ambitious and exciting curriculum. This begins in the early years, where children
get off to a good start by developing their confidence and interests.’

‘Pupils behave well. They show kindness and respect for one another.’

‘Pupils with special educational needs and/or disabilities (SEND) receive the support they need.
The school ensures that pupils with SEND take part in all aspects of school life by making
appropriate adaptations.’

‘Teamwork and collaboration are central to how the school and trust work.’

The inspection was a very positive experience and involved many discussions, observations and

professional conversations between the Lead Inspector and school staff and pupils. From the vast

amount of information collated, the Inspector used this evidence to produce this report. We hope

you will be as delighted as we are with the finished result.

Kind regards

Wendy Lee

Headteacher
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